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IT Follow up 
In my recent newsletter article I referred 
to some strategies to deal with the 
‘technology in the bedroom’ issue. I 
received some positive feedback as well 
as information about a product that can 
assist families. Parent Power 
(www.parentpower.com.au 
or 0467 738 494) which is an internet 
filtering device for all devices (including 
mobiles, iphones, ipods, tablets) using 
wifi in the home. One of its features is 
that it allows parents to set times that 
devices connect and disconnect to the 
internet for certain devices in the home 
whilst allowing parents their usual 
access. I understand quite a few Hale 
Junior School families use this product 
and recommend it highly. 


